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I am writing in opposition to SB1590. 

I am a kayaker on the Willammette. 

When the wake boats took over in the summer in previous years, it was nearly 

impossible for paddles to enjoy/navigate the river. 

Their size and wakes basically make the river unusable by everyone else.  It;s a 

safety issue as much as anything else.  There are other areas to go for the big boats. 

 


